
You're Invited to Our Men's Retreat! 

Date: April 15-17, 2024 

Location: Camp Pine Ridge, 1234 Forest Avenue, Springfield 

Join Us for a Weekend of Service and Fellowship! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Men's Retreat focused on impactful service 

projects. This retreat offers a wonderful opportunity to connect with fellow brothers in faith 

while giving back to our community. 

Retreat Highlights: 

• Community service projects to support local charities 

• Workshops on leadership and team building 

• Group activities and fellowship 

• Campfire worship and reflection time 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to [Your Email] or [Your Phone Number]. 

We look forward to seeing you there and making a positive impact together! 

In His Service, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title] 

[Your Organization] 


